
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                  Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

In order to bring alive this term’s Stone Age topic, we have managed to arrange a visit to 
Stonehenge for children in year 3. The children will leave school at 9am and will return by 
approximately 2:45pm on Wednesday 1st November 2023. 

Children should wear their school uniform as normal. This should include sturdy, comfortable 
shoes and they should bring with them a packed lunch. Please ensure that they have a non-
fizzy drink, no glass bottles or cans and no sweets. Packed lunch will be provided for 
children entitled to free school meals, but they can bring their own if they prefer. 

As part of the trip, the children will get the opportunity to visit and walk around the stones as 
well as explore the visitor centre which has an excellent exhibition on the history of the site 
and how Stonehenge came into being.  In previous years, English Heritage have also had 
experts on hand who gave demonstrations on stone age tools and clothing. It promises to be 
a thoroughly rewarding and educational visit for the children.  

We would welcome a contribution of £12.50 to cover the cost of the visit; please pay this 
through the Parents Arbor app. It may be that some parents are not in a financial position to 
be able to pay all or part of the voluntary contribution, however any amount would be 
appreciated as without these payments the trip might not be able to go ahead. 

The children are not allowed to bring pocket money as we will not be visiting the shop. The 
children should not bring personal equipment such as mobile phones and cameras on this 
trip. 

Please complete and return the slip below, which will be treated in the strictest confidence. 

Yours sincerely 

Craig Wilson 

Lower Key Stage 2 Phase Leader 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
Consent for Stonehenge 
 
Name of Child: ………………………………………………………  Class:……………………………  

 

 
Please tick 
as 
appropriate 

I consent to my child attending this visit.  
  

 I have made a voluntary contribution of £12.50 on the Parents Arbor app. 
 My child is entitled to free school meals and would like a packed lunch. 

 

  

I confirm that I have parental responsibility for ...................................................  

He/she is in good health and I consider him/her to be capable of taking part in 
the activities set out in your letter dated 3rd October 2023.  

I understand that a copy of the School Journey insurance synopsis is 
available at the office should I wish to view it. 

I consent to him/her taking part in the programme detailed in your letter. 

In the event of illness or accident, I consent to any necessary medical 
treatment, which might include the use of anaesthetics. 

 

Signed ..................................................................................................................  

Please print name here  .......................................................................................  

Date …………………………………………………… 


